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With the initiation of APEGM’s Continuing Professional Development (CPD) Program this year, 
members are now actively reporting their CPD using our new online system. The Continuing 
Competency Committee has met several times this year to fulfill their role in overseeing the new CPD 
Program. Come and find out about the basics and recent developments of our new CPD Program.
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